

LEADER, PREMIER ALISON REDFORD | PRESIDENT, JIM McCORMICK

March 7, 2013

## **EMAIL TRANSMISSION**

Ms. Christina Rontynen

Dear Ms. Rontynen:

RE: <u>Letter of Censure</u>

This letter is written in response to the publication of your blog post of March 6, 2013 titled "The Story of My Pass to the Budget".

As a political Party, the Progressive Conservative Association of Alberta is committed to being open to members expressing their opinions freely. You however have taken on an additional role within the PCAA as President of a Constituency Association. In this role we expect mature contemplation and second thought prior to any communications that may reflect negatively on either the Party or our Leader. Your blog crossed a serious line.

As I understand the blog has now been taken down, I respectfully ask and expect that in future you govern yourself appropriate to the leadership position you have chosen to occupy within our organization.

Yours very truly,

J.D. (Jim) McCormick

President, Progressive Conservative Association of Alberta

cc: Hon. Alison Redford Q.C., Leader

Sandra Jansen, MLA Calgary North West and Calgary Caucus Chair

Troy Wason, Vice President Calgary, PCAA

Kelley Charlebois, Executive Director PCAA